
Good afternoon,  

 

If you have received this email, you have requested to remain on campus. Please complete this 

form as soon as possible to provide us with further information. While any information 

provided will be considered, at this time you are advised that if you are able to go home you 

should not remain on campus. Please know that experts in public health and infectious disease 

advised us to significantly reduce the number of students residing on campus in highly 

concentrated living, dining and studying quarters.  

 

If you have other concerns or potential barriers to your safe departure, please let Student Affairs 

know by calling 667-208-6700 or visiting the office. The office, located in Unger Lounge, is 

open Monday through Friday from 9-5pm. You can also email Student Affairs at 

peabodystudentaffairs@jhu.edu and you will receive a response within 24 hours. Weekend, in-

person appointments will be scheduled if requested.  

 

Should you be given an exception to remain on campus, please be aware that you: 

• May be subject to health screening. 

• Will not be permitted to host visitors in university housing; only current residential 

students who are approved to remain on campus will be allowed to access the residence 

halls. 

• May be relocated in the event that your room needs to be utilized by the university to 

manage our response to the COVID19 situation. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding and for your care for the Peabody/Johns Hopkins 

community. Please continue to monitor JHU’s COVID19 website  for updates.  
 

Kind regards,  

 

Peabody Student Affairs 

1 E Mount Vernon Place 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

667-208-6700 

 
 

https://jhupeabody.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8i7ZR7xgSu25kbP
mailto:peabodystudentaffairs@jhu.edu
https://hub.jhu.edu/novel-coronavirus-information/

